
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends in Christ,

We thank you for your prayers for the work in Romania and the Balkans.

School has begun here for the children and the mountains are cooling off. While 
we look forward to the routine of school we also have to adjust to it as many of 
you do! Still, this adjustment means a new rhythm for ministry. Already there is 
more preaching, travel for supporting the Romanian Church and working to help 
elsewhere on the schedule.

This newsletter serves as a sort of capstone to our summer activities focusing on
some of the things we have done to, Lord willing, care for our children and those
of other missionary families serving here.

Thank you again for your prayers and partnership in the Gospel.

In Christ,

Rev. Jordon and Alison Andreasen

 

  

 






